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DRIVERS LICENCE ASSESSOR, MARGARET RIVER AND AUGUSTA 

208. Hon BARRY HOUSE to the parliamentary secretary representing the Minister for Planning and 
Infrastructure:  

With regard to the recent request for tenders for the provision of the services of a motor drivers licence assessor 
for Busselton -  

(1) Is the minister aware that a similar position is required to service the Margaret River and Augusta 
areas? 

(2) If so, when will it be provided?   

(3) If not, why not? 

Hon N.D. GRIFFITHS replied: 
I thank the member for some notice of this question.  

(1) The Western Australia Police Service conducts driver assessments in Margaret River and Augusta. 

(2) Not applicable.   

(3) The Police Service will continue to provide all driver assessments in Margaret River and Augusta.  
 


